
 
WE FULLY, COMPLETELY, 

UNCONDITIONALLY, CATEGORICALLY, 
100%, SUPPORT SAFE T FIRST (STF) 

 
 

This dealership participates in the Niagara Frontier Automobile Dealers Association’s 
Safe T First (STF) program. 
 
We are committed to providing our employees with a safe and healthy workplace.  The STF 
program allows us to keep current with the OSHA regulations regarding a safe workplace 
for our employees.  STF provides two separate dealership audits each year in our building.  
In addition, all employees are trained in safety and health by STF personnel. 
 
If you have any questions regarding STF, safety and health, or OSHA, please refer to the 
STF employee manual/CD, or direct your questions to the dealership STF Supervisor.  You 
may also contact the NFADA’s STF administrators at (716) 631-8510.  All inquiries will be 
kept strictly confidential. 
 

By working together, we can maintain a safe & healthy workplace. 


